
RETRAINING FUNDS FOR 
THE COMMUNITY 

SUBSECTOR 
 
IF YOU WERE LAID OFF AFTER JANUARY 28, 2002 DUE TO RE-TENDERING, 

CONTRACTING OUT, OR BUMPING FROM A HEALTH CARE JOB IN THE 
COMMUNITY SUBSECTOR, 

 

-or- 
 

IF YOU ARE A CURRENT EMPLOYEE IN A COMMUNITY SUBSECTOR JOB 
AND ARE INTERESTED IN SKILLS DEVELOPMENT, 

 
YOU MAY BE ELIGIBLE FOR REIMBURSEMENT OF TRAINING COSTS. 

 
The retraining funds are available as a result of a settlement between 
health unions, health employers and the BC Government related to a June, 
2007 Supreme Court of Canada ruling on Bill 29. 
 
You can obtain further information and an application form posted on your 
Union's website or by contacting the BCGEU by e-mail or telephone. 

 
APPLICATIONS ARE NOW BEING ACCEPTED 
 

 
Contact: Frank Greenlay, BCGEU 

Telephone: 604-291-9611 
Email: fund2011@bcgeu.ca 

Or contact your union 
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